
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 

BID REFERENCE: 
 

BID DESCRIPTION AND CANCELLATION NOTICE CLOSING DATE AND TIME 

5/2/2/1 CRDP 0004 
(2020-2021) 

Appointment Of A Consortium / Multi-Disciplinary Professional Service Provider/S For The 
Project: Provision Of  Professional Services For Additional Infrastructure Comprising Of 
Storeroom, A House, Machinery Shed, Security Lighting, Water Resevoir And Reticulation In 
Bekkersdal Farmer Production Support Unit (FPSU) In Randwest Local Municipality, Westrand 
District In Gauteng Province. 
 

The above-mentioned bid, as advertised on 01 March 2021 on National Treasury e-Portal and 
Departmental website has been cancelled. 
 
We appreciate the time and effort you took in compiling and submitting your proposal to the 
department and look forward to any future proposals from yourselves. 
 
All enquiries regarding the cancellation should be directed in writing to Mr Ben Coetzer and Mr 
Matome Mokala on emails: BenC@dalrrd.gov.za and matome.mokala@dalrrd.gov.za. 
 

26 March 2021 at 11:00 
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